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Greetings Musicophiles (“music lovers”),  

 

Please continue to promote music within your Unit and Post.  Let’s get the love of music out to everyone.  Let’s 

do this together.  Use your imagination and spread the love of music and our Country.  Together, we’ve got the 

music in us!.  Turn on other people to music.   

 

We have given the choir a new name, “The American Legion Family Choir”.  They are wearing the name 

proudly.  I’m certainly proud of the men and women who lend their voices to the American Legion. Please 

continue to encourage your members and Post to participate in “The American Legion Family Choir”.  The 

more voices participating the better we sound.   

 

Coming up in November is Fall Conference.  I’ve started looking at possible songs for Fall Conference. If you 

have any favorites or suggestions, please share.  You never know, your favorite or suggestion could be the song 

the choir will sing.  See you there!  

 

 “Music is what tells us that human race is greater than we realise.” 

Napoleon Bonaparte 

 

  

With a song in your heart.  

For God and Country, 

 

 

Alma Matttingly, Department Music Chairman 
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